
Public Meetings - Project WIN: MSD held a series of public meetings at six locations 

around Louisville Metro. The public was invited to attend the second in a series of 

Project WIN input meetings. The purpose of these meetings was to get early feedback 

from residents on specific problems and potential opportunities for projects in their areas. 

During the Fall of 2007, meetings were held on Oct. 30, Nov. 12, Nov. 13, Nov 20, Nov. 

27 and Dec. 4. 


